
July News Flash  
Association Secretary’s Message:  
LESS THAN TWO months away is our reunion in Albuquerque. This year’s Reunion coordinator Steve Mac Isaac and his 
wife Nancy have planned for us a LOW COST and fun-filled time.  
Reminders:  
1. Reservations for Reunion Headquarters at Elegante Hotel must be made by August 26 to insure reunion room rates. 
To make Room Reservations for Reunion Headquarters at the Elegante Hotel, you need to call this REVISED toll free 
number: 1-866-650-4900, (Kara St. John)  
2. If you already have AC-119 Reunion name tag holders and/or lanyards, please bring them with you to the reunion. All 
first time reunion attendees will receive name tag holders and lanyards.  
3. If you are planning to travel via the Rail Runner to Santa Fe, the best days to travel as a group are Thursday and 
Sunday. Sign-up sheets for trips will be at the hotel registration desk. Plan to leave the hotel no later than 9:30 a.m. and 
return from Santa Fe by 4:00 p.m. for a full fun day in New Mexico’s capital city.  
4. If you are going to SANDIA on “Thursday Night Special – casino night on Sept. 18” , please call or email Col. Steve 
“Mac” Macissac (colmacmac@mac.com /302-249-1499), ASAP so “him” can plan for free transportation from the hotel 
to SANDIA.  
5. Please pre-order your Legacy Reunion Shirt(s) so we will have your shirt(s) ready for you in your registration bag. Pre-
ordering insures your choice of shirt/size/color. Your choice may not be available in the Party Hootch because we are 
not ordering many extras (also see form below).  
If you are planning to attend our reunion, please mail your registration form (enclosed) ASAP to Doug Wohlgamuth and 
call or email your intentions concerning the Santa Fe “Rail Runner” and the Thursday Night Special  
My wife Andrea, one of your FaceBook page administrators, and I are getting eager to see you all in about 7 weeks!!!  
ALL THE BEST -- Mike Drzyzga 


